
From: Vanessa Benavides
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Environment conscious
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 10:33:11 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To Whom It May Concern,

PLEASE DO NOT CUT OUR TREES DOWN along Greenleaf Avenue in Whittier.
We already already over populated and need all the trees we can get. It will remove the beauty in aesthetics of our
city. Please consider our environment and leave our trees alone.

Thank you,

Vanessa B.
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